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We had a fantastic turnout of nearly 50 technologists and a nurse. We were honored to partner with the Minnesota Epilepsy Group who hosted our meeting. Jennifer Vierkant and her team provided us a beautiful space, 3 great speakers and coffee and snacks! What a teamwork effort it was. 
Our board and officers were able to secure meeting space, speakers and CEUs in 2.5 months. While I would not suggest doing it in this short of time frame on a regular basis, it can be done.  More importantly, it can be done well! 
We received glowing reviews from all in attendance for our speakers, location and food. 
Our speakers covered benefits of Therapeutic Hypothermia, Surgical interventions in Epilepsy, CLTM Board prep and Skin Safety in the ICU. 
We will be sharing details of not only our upcoming meeting in October 2020 in New Ulm, MN but also the details of the upcoming CSET meeting in April 2020 in Minneapolis, MN.  Our networking and collaborating with fellow technologists highlighted the work of the fine techs across our region. We will be inviting those from Wisconsin, Iowa, South Dakota, North Dakota and Nebraska to join us at our upcoming events.  
We invite fellow ASET members and vendors to keep an eye out for meeting details for our meeting in October 2020 by visiting our website at www.mn-aset.com .

Thank you ASET for providing this amazing partnership. 
Petra Davidson, BS., R. EEG/EP T., FASET
MN-ASET Chapter President
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